
Thank  

you to 

The PTA 

for the 

lighters.  

Thanks for “shining light”  

every  ראש חודש. The 

Teachers and Staff at Che-

der Chabad Girls and Pre-

school really appreciate 

your monthly gesture of 

appreciation.  You always  

come up with such creative and cute ideas. 

 

Newsletter 

ד“בס  

 

ז“כסלו תשע‘ ט  

December 9, 2016 

 פרשת ויצא
01:4הדלקת הנרות:   

  31:5מוצאי שבת: 

Thank you Mrs. 
Zeesy Grossbaum 
for the   

delicious home baked 
cookies that you gave 
to the staff at Cheder 
Chabad Girls and  
Preschool in honor of 
 Thanks for always having the teachers and staff in mind.  It is .ראש חודש
greatly appreciated.  We have one question to ask you. How do you find the 
time? 

PARENTS—TEACHERS CONFERENCES 
Wednesday, ד כסלו“י —DECEMBER  14 

7:30 —10:00 pm 
Look out for an email from Cheder Chabad that 
will invite you to schedule your  appointment 

through Clever Bee’s. 

GIRLS MELAVAH MALKA 
 מוצאי שבת פרשת וישב

ז כסלו“י —December 17 
FOR STUDENTS GRADES 4-8       7:30—9:00PM 

CHANUKAH MOMMY AND ME 
Nursery and UPK Classes 

Monday, ו כסלו“כ —December 26—9:30 
Pre 1a  Classes 

Tuesday, ז כסלו“כ , December 27—9:30 am 

MOTHER & DAUGHER MELAVA MALKA 
 מוצאי שבת פרשת וארא

ח שבט“ר —January 28 
FOR STUDENTS GRADES 5-8 



Today was our first science electives.  
We made batteries out of zinc pennies 
and cardboard soaked in lemon juice 
for five minutes.  The we put first one 
penny then one of the cardboard and 
then a piec of zinc.  That  is what made 
our battery.  We used the battery to 
light up an led light.  We had so much 
fun!  Thank you Rabbi Wieder for the 
most fun class. 

By: Yitty Farkas and Esther Zaltzman—Grade 5 

 
  

ENJOYING THE KITCHEN 
In baking we make all sorts of things.  
We make cake.  We made cup 
cakes.  We make cookies.  In bak-
ing we put the ingredients togeth-
er.  It is so much fun! Once I 
poured the flour in the bowl.  It is 
so much fun! 
Love, 
Chana Fayga G., Rosi R., Makly H., 
Zeldy K. and Raizy F. 
Grade 2 

ENJOYING THE KITCHEN! 
Baking is so much fun! 
Everyone loved it.  We 
want to do it again.  We 
loved making cookies, 
honey cake, and more.  It 
was so good.  We wish 
we had it again.  We had 
three groups, one was 
setting up, baking and cleaning up.   
by:  Lubav J., Rochel Lecia S., Leah G., Esty T., Chaya Zelda 
P., Yocheved S., Shaina G., Miri L., Chaya L., and Kineret G. 

NEWS 
2nd Grade 

NEWS 
5th Grade 

 שבת מברכים תהלים

Winners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Novack—Grade 3 
Chana Sarah Schechter—Grade 1 



NEWS 
4th Grade 

GRADE 4—SCIENCE ELECTIVES 

On ראש חודש we had an assembly from Grades 1-5.  We 
began by introducing the new place we are going to be using 
the e-z pass.  The girls have payed the toll and are crossing the 
Lincoln tunnel.  While crossing the tunnel we are working on 
“Living like a חסיד“ .  Having in mind the phrase ” א חסיד איז

“א מסודר   but most importantly it is ,חסידישע ימים טובים  is a month full of חודש כסלו .
ט כסלו“י - ראש השנה לחסידות  .  We hope our students are working on being a מסודר even 
those that find it to be a little difficult.   

READY… SET…   

We concluded our ready set grow program for 
 with an activity decorating eye חודש חשון
mask rapping up our month on working on 
 to Shaina יישר כח  .קריאת שמע על המטה
Teitlebaums group for accumulating the most 
points this month  This group will get an award 

ה“אי  next week.   
 



‘כתה א  

Mushka Haddad 

 

‘כתה א  

Chana Mousia Morosov 

‘כתה ב  

Chaya Mushka Blotner-Raizel Frankel 

‘כתה ג  

Esty Labkowski 
 

‘כתה ד  

Chani Niasoff 

 
‘כתה ה  

Zeldy Labkwoski-Bayla Polinger 
 

‘כתה ו  

Sterni Gershowitz 
 

‘כתה ז  

Esther Simon 

‘כתה ח   

Tila Baila Landa 

 



‘כתה א  
Mushka Goodfriend 

‘כתה א  
Luba Lipskier 

‘כתה ב  
Mushka Gancz 

‘כתה ג  
Chaya Lipskier 

‘כתה ד  
Rochel Krasnjanski 

‘כתה ה  
Mimi Cohen—Menuchi Backman 

‘כתה ז  
Shaindel November—Mili Rosenbluh 

‘כתה ו  
Mushka Cohen 

‘כתה ח  
Chani Schild 



 
A walk down the hallway in our Preschool will tell you that 
 חנוכה is on its way! We cannot wait for our annual חנוכה
Mommy & Me where we will get to share some songs and enjoy breakfast together with our mommies. This 
week we had a Tatty surprise in UPK Bais as their Mystery Reader. What a delight it was to be able to have a 
Tatty join us and we invite all other Tattys to consider taking the opportunity to sign up to read a book to 
your child's class. The look on his/her face when you walk in will make it all well worth your time! 

Wishing you a gut Shabbos, 
Morah Yona 



 

Do you like to bake? Yes. 
What’s your favorite recipe?  
Chocolate cake. 
I usually make a cake in honor of: 
A birthday. 
Where did you get the recipe for the chocolate cake?  Our elective baking  
class. 
When did you start to bake?  This year. 
What is your favorite part of the baking class? Putting in the ingredients. 
What did you already bake? Cakes and cupcakes. 
Did you bake something that burnt or didn’t come out so good? Yes. 
Chocolate cake 

Thank you to the following families who 
have donated books to our school library. 

 

A 
Wiener family in honor of Rivka’s Birthday 

A 
Mendelow family in honor of Chaya Mushka’s  

Birthday 

A 
Landa Family for a series of books 

A 
Simon family in honor of Esther’s Birthday 

A 
Neiman family for two books in honor of Kayla’s Birthday 

A 

LIBRARY  

NEWS 

Name:  Zeldy Kaplan 
Age: 7 
Grade: 2 
Hobbies: Math 
How many kids are in your  
family?  6.  I have 1 sister and 4 
brothers. 
Where are you in your family? 
Third. 
Favorite drink: Soda. 
Favorite song: I don’t know. 
Favorite book: Kids Speak. 
Favorite food: Ice Cream. 








